
  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

 Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 763518   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk            

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Louise Valota: 07940122911, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

            Seventh Sunday of Easter, 1st June 2025 Year C 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 31st May   5.00pm     Vigil Mass 

Sun 1st June  9.00am    Parish Mass 

  12.00pm   Latin Mass 

Tue 3rd June  9.30am     (St. Charles Lwanga & Com) 

Fri 6th June  9.00am    Adoration 

      9.30am    Holy Eucharist 

Sat 7th June      5.00pm    Vigil Mass     

Sun 8th June    9.00am     Pentecost  

Sat 31st May  6.15pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 1st June  9.00am  Polish Mass 

 11.00am    Parish Mass 

Mon 2nd June   9.30am  Feria 

Thu 5th June  9.30am  (St. Boniface, Bishop & martyr) 

Fri 6th June  6.30pm  Adoration 

  7.00pm     Holy Eucharist 

Sat 7th June  6.15pm     Vigil Mass  

Sun 8th June  11.00am    Pentecost 

Adoration: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am Adoration: Friday 6.30pm – 7.00pm 

Confessions: Tuesday & Friday after Mass Confessions: Saturday after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Searle RIP), Sun (Michael Griffin), Tue 

(Searle RIP), Fri (Caselton Clark RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Reeman RIP), Sun (Natalie Embury, 
B’day, Nicola Robson, good health), Mon (Adrian Richard, 
Thanksgiving), Thu (Rowland, Camille Lavocat), Fri 
(Richard Family). 

   S     econ      d      C    oll     ect    io    n:      Pl    e  a  s e     n     ote    ,      the    r  e      wi  l  l  be a second 
collection this weekend for Catholic Communication 
Network.  

Confirmation Team Meeting: The next meeting will be on 
Monday 2nd June 7.00pm at St. Aidan’s Hall.  

Emmaus Ta lk: The next talk will be on Wednesday 4th June 
7.30pm at St. Aidan’s Church. Speaker: Maria Heath. Theme: 
“Go therefor e, and make disciples of all nations” 

Confirmation 2025 - 2026: If you have a teenage son or 

daughter  who are in year 9 or above in 2025, and they would 
like to make their confirmation on 9th May 2026, please 

contact  the Parish secretary, Debbie or Email: 
parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 
Confirmatio n sessions will take place between September 
2025 and May 2026 on a monthly basis. We expect to run the 
Saturday a Sfte rnoon sessions from 3pm to 6pm at St Aidan’s 
(HP7 9NE) A Parent and teenager evening at St Aidan’s is 
scheduled  for 7:30pm 4th July 2025 for interested families. 

Could You Be the Next Independent Chair of Our 

Safeguardin g Advisory Board? The Diocese of Northampton 
is seeking a committed and experienced safeguarding 

professiona l   to take on the voluntary role of Independent 
Chair of the Safeguarding Advisory Board. This vital position 
involves lea ding quarterly meetings, offering expert advice on 
safeguarding matters, and supporting our diocesan 
safeguarding team. We are looking for someone with senior-
level safeguarding experience who also has a good 
understanding of the Catholic faith. If you or someone you 
know might be interested in this rewarding opportunity to 
help ensure the safety and wellbeing of all within our Church 
community, please contact Danielle Dixon, Safeguarding 
Coordinator, on 01604 723514 or email 
safeguarding@northamptondiocese.org for more information.  

Day for Life – Sunday, 15 June 2025: This year’s Day for 
Life focuses on “Finding Meaning in Suffering – Hope Does 
Not Disappoint”,  reminding us that Christian hope endures 
even in pain, illness, and grief. 
Archbishop John Sherrington shares a message on behalf of 
the Catholic Bishops’  Conference https://
www.cbcew.org.uk/dfl25-interview/ 

Called and Equipped: The Called & Equipped course is now 
recruiting its fourth cohort, beginning in October. This is our 
diocesan year-long discipleship course for anyone in 
ministry or looking to deepen their faith. 
The course is very effective in equipping lay people for a 
variety of roles across the parish. 
For more information, please 
visit: https://northamptondiocese.org/called-equipped/ 

What Benjamin and Ruth Saw: This is a beautiful children’s 
book written by Monica Bright, one of our beloved 
parishioners. It is a unique work, retelling stories from the 
life of Jesus by Benjamin and Ruth, two imaginary young 
cousins living in first-century Galilee. Retail price £10.00, 
and part of the proceeds will be donated to the Church. 
Copies are available at St. Aidan’s from this weekend.  

Our next Monthly Lunch at SA will be on Sunday 22nd June. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £231.00, SA: £88.00 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £329.61   St. Aidan’s: £224.47        Thank You  
      Standing Order: £361.00         Standing Order: £797.00 
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